Europeans are less negative about GMOs than portrayed

Europeans may be slightly less anti-science than they are portrayed — at least when it comes to food.

Though American activists want the USA to be more like Europe and ban GMOs (except, oddly, in the
food that organic meat ate), that is either not a policy that actual European consumers wanted, or they
have become more educated since those laws were passed, or surveys lack controls too much to be

worthwhile.

Recent survey results found that consumers in the EU do not seem to be any less welcoming of GMOs in
food than consumers in other parts of the world, despite claims.

Read the full, original story here: “Europeans Are Less Negative About GMOs Than Portrayed”
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